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Hi Division 6!

It's back-to-school season once again. I hope

you have all had a good start to the school

year and have started settling into your new

schedules. Please read the newsletter

carefully, since there are some new things this

month.

-Arohi

M E M O
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U P D A T E S

Remind - If you have not done so yet, please join the

Remind for our division. The code for our group is

@mikeydiv6, and to join, just text this code to 81010.

Officer Training - We were able to hold half of OTC

earlier this month. However, due to weather issues and

power outages, the rest has had to be postponed. I am

still working on creating a schedule for that, and

information should be out shortly. Thank you for your

patience.

Meeting with clubs - I am planning on arranging a

meeting with each of your clubs at some point in this

service year, so please send me an email with

information on when and how often your club meets up

if you have not already. This will help me in terms of

organization!

Google Classroom - I have created a Google

Classroom for our Division this service year. Please join

with the code 4uvzd3m and complete the assignments

regarding your position.
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R E P O R T  F O R M S

Election Report Forms (ERFs) - All club

secretaries, please work on getting your

ERFs in! You should fill these out as soon

as your elections are over so that we can

get the information ASAP. The final due

date for these forms is October 1.

Monthly Report Forms (MRFs) - The August

MRFs also need to be filled out by all club

secretaries, and these forms are due on

the first of every month.

Treasurer Report Forms (TRFs) - All club

treasurers, be sure to turn in your August

TRFs if you have not done so. These forms

are also due on the first of every month.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQGw9W0SCOA5qqyoQqwYZMXK8oGZg8N-8f9CAGW5K_l5-J6A/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdq0Wm0ePvsS73quQwRuTFY_mtZKSBUXwk5sg3HgV-f65x6WQ/viewform?gxids=7628
https://docs.google.com/forms/u/4/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-smj25X0EPDvzS_srbZYbc_xPe-WDqLyztyChkCs_Mq4ZNw/viewform?usp=send_form


This past 

month, we 

held our 

Summer 

Board 

meeting! 

Board 

members 

got the opportunity to discuss our progress,

district events, Fall Rally, and SLC, and even

met our International Trustee, Cheyenne. It was

an amazing, successful weekend. 

As mentioned, I have also created a Google

Classroom for our Division. This will be vital,

especially as, during the school year, things

get busier and it's harder to keep track of

things. I hope this helps!

W H A T  H A V E  I  B E E N  D O I N G ?
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There are still some open spots on the

Michigan District Board for Key Club! If

you are interested in applying, go to

mikeyclub.org/applications for access

to the required forms. A general

outline of the jobs available will also

be provided there. If you want to

apply and need any help in the

process, please let me know, and I

would be happy to assist. 

The positions currently open are:

International Partners Chair,

Lieutenant Governor (LTG) for Division

1, and District Bulletin Editor.
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A P P L I C A T I O N S

http://mikeyclub.org/applications


S E R V I C E  P R O J E C T S

There are currently two upcoming service

projects involving the clubs in Division 6:

a District-wide Bike-a-Thon, and our

year-long Division 6 FreeRice

competition.

For the FreeRice event, be sure to join

the Divison 6 FreeRice group with the

code SZ6QUCEE if you haven't yet. We

will compete throughout this service year

to see who can donate the most grains

of rice.

Information pertaining to the Bike-a-Thon

is on the next page!
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C L U B  O F  T H E  M O N T H

Lapeer Key Club has

been doing an

amazing job with

planning service

projects, attending

OTC, and getting

their club started for

the school year.

Great job!

Lapeer

Key 

Club
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D I S T R I C T  W E B S I T E  N E W S

Be sure to check out the District website under

the "Publications" tab. Our awesome District

Bulletin Editor, Aiko, has worked super hard to

create a Summer Edition of the Wolverine 

Key, our 

District 

publication. 

There are 

also a 

bunch of 

Committee 

Kits created 

by members 

of the Board, 

myself 

included, that are super interesting and useful.

Be sure to check all of these out.

https://www.mikeyclub.org/


C O N T A C T  I N F O
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How many times

did you see me?

ltgdiv6@mikeyclub.org

@ltg_div6

517-515-1190

Please don't hesitatePlease don't hesitatePlease don't hesitate

to contact me forto contact me forto contact me for

anything you need,anything you need,anything you need,

or even just to chat.or even just to chat.or even just to chat.


